Summer Camp health and safety guidelines
**Please note that all protocols are subject to change based on recommendations of the Chief Public Health Officer.


Confederation Centre of the Arts Summer Camps will be following health and safety guidelines per the guidance of the Public Health Office,  these guidelines can be found here: https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/health-and-wellness/day-camp-guidance 

Further measures which will be taken within the centre are:
· Limited camp capacity (10 students for Visual Arts Camps, 12 for Performing Arts Camps)
· Single direction traffic within Confederation Centre of the Arts
· Designated drop-off and pick-up locations and procedures
· Enhanced sanitization procedures
· Available hand sanitizing stations
· Floor markers to support social distancing
· No students or staff showing symptoms of covid-19 shall be allowed to participate in camps

Full guidelines for each camp will be sent out the week prior to your camp-start date to ensure you receive the most accurate and up-to-date information as the public health recommendations continue to evolve.  For any questions or concerns regarding protocols, please contact Kayla Shaw performingarts@confederationcentre.com
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